
 

 

Together we enjoy, create and achieve  

 

To find out more about our caring, friendly, inclusive school please visit 

www.cavershamparkprimaryschool.co.uk 

or follow us on Instagram 

 

Caversham Park Primary School 

Are you looking for a Reception Class place for 

your child to start in September 2024? 

 

 
We are a friendly, caring, inclusive primary school in a semi-rural 

location. We offer small class sizes, which allow each individual child 

to be nurtured to fulfil their potential.  
 

Full wraparound care, run by the school, is also available  

from 7:45am to 6:00pm 

Queensway, Caversham Park, Reading, RG4 6RP 

We are offering the following Open Afternoons for a tour of 

the school by our Headteacher: 

Wednesday 11th October at 1.45pm 

Wednesday 18th October at 1.45pm 

Wednesday 8th November at 1.45pm 

Wednesday 15th November at 1.45pm 

Please contact the school office to book onto one of these tours  

Phone: 0118 937 5433  

or email: admin@cavershampark.reading.sch.uk 

http://www.cavershamparkprimaryschool.co.uk/

